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Newsletter 20 March 2022 

 
20 March : Third Sunday of Lent 

 

Friday: THE ANNUNCIATION OF THE LORD 

 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Thursday 8.00am 

 Friday, 8.00am (followed by Stations of the Cross) 

Saturday 10.00am. 6.30pm 

Sunday 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 
 

 
Scan this code to make a donation to this parish. 

 

Confession –  Saturday 12noon to 12.30pm, 5.30pm to 6.00pm, or by  

                                                                                            appointment. 

Morning Prayer – Monday to Friday 7.45am 

                                Saturday 9.45am, Sunday 9.30am 

Evening Prayer –  Sunday 6.00pm 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration      

                      Form, available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm  

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 
THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE TRUST CHARITY NO. 2
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LENT : STATIONS OF THE CROSS 

On Friday mornings during Lent, following the 8.00am Mass, there will 

be the opportunity to join together in accompanying Christ in the last 

hours of his Passion, by praying the Stations of the Cross.  

 

#HELPUKRAINE - EMERGENCY APPEAL 

Ukrainian Churches and community organisations have united to work 

with accredited and registered Ukrainian charities to provide medicines, 

food and critical services to support the most vulnerable to overcome the 

consequences and trauma of war. For details of how to donate see the 

website: ucc-gb.com/post/helpukraine-emergency-appeal 

 

HEAT or EAT? 

Help those facing this choice, donate to the Cardinal’s Lenten Appeal  

This year, we celebrate 10 years of Caritas Westminster, the social action 

agency of the Diocese. Funds raised in this year’s Cardinal’s Lenten 

Appeal will be shared between parishes and Caritas Westminster. The 

effects of the pandemic are making daily life harder for all. Price rises 

mean many families face an impossible choice: HEAT or EAT? The 

Church is responding, with thousands of people putting their faith into 

action by serving those in need. Cardinal Nichols has expressed his 

gratitude to everyone who supports the Appeal, with whatever they can 

afford. Just as a mosaic is made up of many different coloured pieces, 

each one unique, each person’s contribution to this mosaic of hope will 

bring light into the lives of people across our Diocese. Please take a 

donation envelope. You can use the QR code to make your donation 

online. Thank you for your generosity. 

 

CATHOLICS IN HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE  

A training day on ethics and practice, organised by St Mary’s University, 

the Anscombe Bioethics Centre and the Bios Centre. Presentation topics 

include upcoming policy challenges in assisted dying, hope-filled 

accompaniment at the end of life, conscientious objection, and dealing 

with ethical issues in everyday practice. 2 April 11.30am-4.45pm St 

Patrick’s Catholic Church, 21A Soho Square, London, W1D 4NR and 

14 May 11.30am-4.45pm Online via Zoom. Speakers include Prof David 

Albert Jones, Margaret Doherty and Dr Helen Watt. For further details 

and registration see stmarys.ac.uk/events/2022  

 

CAFOD : LENT FAST DAY 

COLLECTION 

Thank you for your donations to 

CAFOD last weekend. If you missed 

that collection, you can still donate by 

visiting the CAFOD website: 

cafod.org.uk/lent 

 

MARRIAGE MASS 

The Annual Mass of Thanksgiving for 

the Sacrament of Matrimony will be 

celebrated at Westminster Cathedral, 

Saturday 14 May at 3.00pm. 

The Cardinal is inviting to this Mass 

all couples in the Diocese, who are 

celebrating their 5th 10th, 25th, 30th, 

40th, 50th and 60th (and every year 

over 60) Wedding Anniversary of 

Catholic Marriage in 2022.  If you are 

celebrating one of these special 

anniversaries and wish to attend this 

Mass, please give our Parish Office 

the following details: husband and 

wife’s names, your wedding date, full 

postal address and email (or telephone 

number, if no email). 

 

FOOD DONATIONS 

Please remember the box in the 

church porch marked “Food for 

Homeless People”. You can support 

those whose lives are not going so 

well by leaving their donations of 

non-perishable food (tins or packets). 

What you give will be handed on to St 

Luke’s for low income families. 

Please leave only food, not clothes. 

 

A SEQUENCE FOR 

TENEBRAE  

The Schola Cantorum of the 

London Oratory School will 

perform motets by Byrd, Tallis, 

Guerrero and Victoria at 7.30pm 

on Tuesday 29 March in St 

James’s, Sussex Gardens W2 3UD 

Tickets £15 (£10 concessions) 

available at the door or online at 

londonoratorychoir.com 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

On Sunday, during the first part of 

the 10.00am Mass, in the 

Monckton Room. Parents are 

invited to bring their children to 

the Monckton Room before Mass 

 

A DAY WITH MARY 

Saturday 26 March, 10.00am to 

5.30am, Our Lady of Fatima,  

Commonwealth Avenue, White 

City W12 7QR. Procession, Mass, 

Exposition and Procession of the 

Blessed Sacrament, Rosary. 

Preachers: Fr Richard Nesbitt and 

Fr Serafino Lanzetta. 

 

10.00AM SUNDAY MASS 

It has been suggested that some 

younger parishioners might read 

one or more of the Readings, the 

Psalm and/or the Bidding Prayers. 

Any volunteers? Would their 

parents please contact the Parish 

Priest, Canon Paschal Ryan. 

 


